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MUNICIPALITY OF

PORT HOPE

March 5, 2018

Manish Rughani

Advisory Team Walk For Values Sent via email: mrughani@walkforvalues.com
Dear Manish Rughani,

This will acknowledge receipt of your request to proclaim April 24, 2018 as “Human Values
Day.”

Please be advised that permission is hereby granted for Walk for Values to proclaim April 24,
2018 as “Human Values Day” in the Municipality of Port Hope. In accordance with policy this
declaration will be posted on the municipal web page.

For your information and records.

Sincerely,

Gl

Bob'Sanderson
Mayor
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